
STOCKTON UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL No. 974  

FRESH PRODUCE 

 

Request for Information No. 1 Dated: May 30, 2018 
 

1. Question:  Any chance you may consider extending both bid due dates from June 

8th to an extra week out? 

 

Answer:  After review of previous bid timelines for related services, Stockton 

Unified School District has issued Addendum No. 1 to RFP No. 974 Fresh 

Produce dated May 30, 2018 stating: 

 

The proposal due date and time is hereby changed to June 21, 2018 at 2:00 

P.M.  The due date and time for questions relating to the RFP is changed 

to June 13, 2018 at 2:00 P.M. 

 


